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From: Leslie Lauder A.M. 
Sent: Friday, 5 January 2024 4:39 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am not opposed to our football industry joining the AFL but I strongly believe that Macquarie Point is the wrong place 
for a massive stadium and which will have a seriously damaging effect 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

I am particularly concerned that the proposed stadium will greatly exceed the suggested cost and will be a long term 
burden on the people of Tasmania. 
Further we will loose the opportunity to develop a significant and diverse extension to the existing development of 
Sullivan's Cove and Salamanca. 
These places are great assets as drawcards for visitors and significantly underpin the economy of the city. 
In my view the Stadium will have a damaging effect on the existing appeal of the places above 

Yours faithfully, 

Leslie Lauder A.M. 
 




